
October 27, 2015 

VIA.EMA1L S l^j 
o o 

JeffS.Jordan, Esq. ^ £2; 
As.sistant General Couasel r<o 37—'^" 
Complaints Examination & Legal Administration f" top?'. 
Federal Election Commission S 
999 E Street NW = 
Washington, DC 20463 ^ o 

Re: MUR 6971 - leb Bush, leh 2016. Inc.. and- William Simon, in his Qllleial Capacity as 
Treasurer, of Teb 2016. Inc. 

Dear Mr. Jordan: 

On October 13, 2015, we received your letter notifying Governor Bush that the American 
Democracy Legal Fund filed a complaint against him in MUR 6971. On Octol^er 21, 2015, we 
subsequently received your letter noiifyingjeb 2016, Inc. and William Simon, in his oflicial 
capacity as Treasurer ofjeb 2016, Ine., that the American Democracy Legal Fund also filed a 
complaint against them in MUR 6971. 

In order to conduct a full review of tiie factual and legal issues presented in the complaint and 
prepare an accurate and conijjrchensive response, we respectfully request an extension of 30 days 
from the date we received your letter noiifying Governor Bush of the complaint to respond. A 
re.sponse is currently due on October 28, 2015 for Governor Bush and November 5, 2015 forjeb 
2016, Inc. Our requested extension will make the response due on November 27, 2015. 

We veiy much appreciate your consideration of this request. 
( 

Sincerely, 

Megan L. Sowards, General Counsel 
Brandis. L. Zehr, Deputy General Counsel 

PO Box 440669 Miami,FL 33144 
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